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Allen-Sherman-Hoff ore Counryviewdosd

Malvem. PA 19355
an Company Phone 215-647-9900
Telex 83-1395
July 17, 1985

VOLUND USA, LT,
900 JOPIE BOULEVARD
OAK BROCK, IL 6052)

Attention: Mr. Robert Nespechal
Project Engineer

Subdect: MckaY/an Waste~to~Energy Project
Tampa, Florida
Contract No. 7910C.114
Fly Ash Handling System
A-S-Y Contract V5414

Centlemen:

In response to your letter of July 11, 1985, please find enclosed a copy of the
Department of Environmental Regulation Application f£illed out with the required
informatfon as it applies to us.

Some of the guestions we are unable to answer because boiler loading and BTU
are required,

The efficiency given for the filter baghouse was derived from laboratory tests
and actual field data. This data is available at the manufecturer's plant, if
required,

We certify that the ash filtratinn equipment provided for venting the fly ash
silo is in conformity with modern enoineering principles, and thre pollution
control facilities, when properly maintained and operated, will discharge an
effluent that {5 acceptable tn environmental agencles,

Should you have any cuestions or require further informaticn, please do not
hesitate to contact us,

Very truly yours, -
LT
e

Pichard E, Peimels
Project Manager

REP/3JS/kaw
Enclosure

cc: R, Sahlstrom - FAVILLE-LEVAT.LY
BR. Minor ~ BOILER EOUT T SERVICE COMPANY (Tampa)
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MAR 27 1985

CITY OF TAMPA BAQM

i OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL COORDINATION/
Bob Martinez. Mayor MCKAY BAY REFUSE-TO-ENERGY PROJECT

-jﬁf'ﬁfhnit
March 25, 1985 biotem €

Mr. C. H. Fancy, P.E.
Bureau of Air Quality Management, D.E.R.
Twin Towers Office Building
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32301-8241
C;l

EaﬂM—-/
Dear ﬂg,,FEﬁEy:

The McKay Bay Refuse-to-Energy Office, City of Tampa, has received
a copy of your letter to the St. Petersburg Times (Mr. Milo Geyelin)
dated February 8, 1985. This letter was in reference to the proposed
emissions testing of the VICON Resource Recovery Facility in Pittsfield,
Massachusetts.

As you are aware, the McKay Bay Refuse-to-Energy Facility is
scheduled to be fully operational in the fall of this year. We would
like to receive the result of the VICON tests, as well as test results
from other facilities, as they become available. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,

Joseph D. Murdoch
Urban Environmental Coordinator
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City Hall Plaza, 5N ® Tampa. Florida 33602 & 813/223-8071
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